
From: Paul Banwait  
Sent: 2022/06/17 12:48 PM 
To: Dhillon, Gurpreet - Councillor <Gurpreet.Dhillon@brampton.ca>; Singh, Harkirat - Councillor 
<Harkirat.Singh@brampton.ca>; City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]High Density Housing 

 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
To whom it may concern, 

 

I am expressing concern over development of high density townhomes city file : OZS-2019-0014 

Our local schools are already at full capacity with kids being housed in portables. My kids have to take a 25 min bus 

ride to get to school even though there is a new school 5 mins away. The city of Brampton should be accountable for 

such poor planning and should be attempting to accommodating existing families in the area instead of accepting 

contracts from builders.  

I would prefer this neighborhood be limited to single detached homes. In additions, I have paid a large amount of 

money for my home and pay over $12,000 in property tax. This area is zoned for single family detached homes that 

have a certain value attached to it due to location. High Density Townhomes are not a fit in this area. Lets focus on 

families who are living in the area and protect the value of our homes and schools. 

  

 

Thank you 

 

Paul Banwait 

 

Sincerely 
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